
CANADIAN INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS
MONTREAL BRANCH

Office of the Secretary
Sun Life Assurance Company of CanadaMONTREAL, Que.

April 3, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.C., K.C.B., 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I understand that Prof. Coupland is stay­
ing with you some time around April 19th and 20th. I imagine 
his time is very fully occupied and no doubt this is certainly 
the case in regard to the two or three evenings that he may be 
in town. I am wondering, however, whether if all his evenings 
are engaged, there would be any chance of his being free to meet 
a small group of members of the Institute at luncheon one day. 
There are a good ioany of us in the Institute who know Coupland 
more or less well from our Oxford days and others again who know 
him or would be interested in him by reason of his published 
'work and his wide knowledge of commonwealth affairs.

I am writing this to you as I suppose his 
arrangements are more or less in ,, our own hands. It would 
not be at all essential to have any length of notice because 
it would be very easy for us to arrange the whole thing at a 
few hours’ notice by telephone. I should be very glad to 
know if you think there is any chance of this being arranged.

Yours sincerely,

G. R.Parkin:JB
Honorary Secretary, 
Montreal Branch.


